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18 September 2020 

 
 

Ministry of Environment and Tourism (MET) 
Cnr. Of Dr. Kenneth David Kaunda Street 
& Robert Mugabe Avenue  
Private Bag 13306 
Windhoek 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
RE:  Local authority approval for the proposed new consumer fuel facility  
 
The proposed development falls within the Keetmanshoop townlands. Mr Samuel 
Nashima (Technical Services) of the Keetmanshoop Municipality was contacted with 
regards to the proposed development; however no response was received from his 
office at the time of reporting.  
 
The building plans/drawings for the proposed facility are submitted to the 
municipality and will be subjected to council approval, in line with the municipal by-
laws and regulations.  
 
The proposed development will only proceed subject to the approval from the 
Keetmanshoop Municipality.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mr Mize Shippiki  
Hydrogeologist / Environmental Practitioner 
Matrix Consulting Services 


